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Announcement of Prajaksilpakom Provincial Police Station

Subject: Intention to accept any kind of gifts from performing duties

(No Gift Policy)

Prajaksilpakom Police Station We are committed to operating and performing our
duties with transparency and equality. uphold morality Not expecting benefits from performing
duties According to the civil service reform plan and prevention and suppression of corruption and
misconduct. In accordance with the intention of not accepting gifts or gifts of any kind from the

performance of duties (NO GIFT POLICY)

Therefore, | would like to announce the intention of the Superintendent of
Prajaksilpakom Police Station. And all police officers will not accept gifts or gifts of any kind from
performing their duties (NO GIFT POLICY) in order to build the culture and morality of the
organization. To build confidence and faith of the people in the Prajaksilpakom Police Station

organization.
Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know and strictly adhere to.

This Announced on January 3, 2024.

Police Colonel
Tfimongkolt Bunnun )

Superintendent of Prajaksilpakom Police Station



